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Can you spare two minutes to fill in our membership survey and help us shape our future strategy?

The annual Table Tennis England member survey is now live and we want to hear your views.

The survey focuses on four areas, including the membership experience and actively asks what members think
that we could do to improve.

It also covers club and league satisfaction, as well as a new section on the official Table Tennis England website
and its usability.

The results we gain from this survey will help us to create initiatives to improve the member experience.

The survey has been significantly reduced in size this year to encourage more people to share their views.

Plans are also in place to launch a major, national research project aimed at active players of all ages across
the game. More details will be announced later this year.

To take part in the membership survey, click here.

The survey will close on July 31st 2018.
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